

TNP NEWSLETTER



TNP-TEAP TIME STORY

TNP ANNUAL CHRISTMAS THANKSGIVING





TNP PENTECOST



TNP NATIVITY

TNP CLINICVILLE



CELEBRATE TO THE FULLEST THIS SEASON

to gather and celebrate in a spirit of love, joy and giving. We may have different traditions and festivities, but the real reason why we celebrate the season is that GOD CHRIST into this world to save us!

A familiar song says that CHRISTMAS is the And so, the celebrations happened all during MOST WONDERFUL TIME OF THE YEAR! It December, as our TNP Areas held their is a time for family, friends and loved ones respective YEAR-END Thanksgiving Days, grateful to the Lord for His goodness: for another year of provision, guidance, blessed activities, protection and good health of leaders and members, and wonderful showed His great love for us in bringing blessings of empowerment for our Youth and YP. Glory to God!

YEAR-END THANKSGIVING 2024









JESUS THE REASON FOR THE SEASON

The birth of JESUS is the best gift we ever received from GOD--because He loves us so dearly. Jesus redeemed us from our sins, so we may have life.

And so, may this season always remind us that our relationship with God has been restored! Let us live our lives in holiness, loving Him, following and serving Him!

CHRISTMAS season may mean different things to different individuals--connecting more with God, more forgiveness, more love, more service, doing new things and much more. But all these things that we do boils down to GIVING GLORY TO OUR REDEEMER!

TNP LEADERS THANKSGIVING

Last December 8, our TNP Site Leaders and Young Professionals gathered to celebrate the Year-End Thanksgiving! Wearing our Santa hats made it more festive and joyful.

We are grateful to the Lord for these leaders who serve Tahanan with their love, time and commitment. We wouldn't have been able to come this far in TNP without their enthusiastic support. The gift of their time and energy is a beautiful thing in the eyes of God! MAY THE LORD grant His countless blessings upon them, with joy and peace. THUMBS UP to you, TNP Servant Leaders! Wonderful blessings, indeed!

TNP YP'S THANKSGIVING

The TNP Young Professionals are growing and becoming more active in serving our TNP sites-both among the Youth and the Adults.

They celebrated their <u>1st</u> Year-End Thanksgiving last December 15 at Flair Towers in Mandaluyong. It was attended by 73 YP members and new TEAP Graduates Batch 2024!

A simple celebration, but memorable--with joy, laughter and gratitude in their hearts for how the Lord has blessed them and what He still has in store for them! Cheers to our TNP YP. Way to go!